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March 18, 2015 
 
 
Senator Mones Anderson and members of the Senate Health Committee, I am writing in support of 
SB874.   
 
I have Adrenal Insufficiency and had an Adrenal Crisis this summer in August.  I was close to fainting 
several times, I was confused, and I was having difficulty giving myself the shot of Solu-Cortef.  I called my 
husband who called 911.  EMS arrived, but could not give me the shot.  Eventually they ended up mixing 
the solution and drawing it out with the syringe, but they could not administer the shot.  I was so anxious 
and confused by this point that it was difficult to administer the shot myself.  I am glad that I was able to, as 
it was a life-threatening situation.  EMS then took me to the ER where the doctors were unsure how to treat 
me and unfamiliar with Adrenal Insufficiency.  If this had happened to my child, or your child, this would be 
unacceptable and extremely dangerous. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Llama Taylor, LCSW 
 


